MINUTES OF THE PROPOSED EMPLOYEE WELLNESS PROGRAM WORKSHOP
FOR THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE
FLORIDA, HELD IN THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE COMMISSION CHAMBER,
October 27, 2015, AT 5:00 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Patterson, Commissioners Ashbrook, Buzzett, McCroan, and
Thursbay. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, Department Heads, Chief Herring,
John Grantland, Larry McClamma, Lynn Todd, and Mike Lacour were also present.

The purpose of the Workshop was to discuss the possibility of an Employee Wellness Program.

Sara Hines with Gulf County Health Department reviewed a Power Point Presentation and stressed the
importance of employee wellness. A Handout, Exhibit A, was provided to the Commission.

City Insurance Agent, Dwight Van Lierop, noted the services available to the employees and encouraged
a wellness program for employees. A Handout, Exhibit B, was provide for the Commission.

Ideas and thoughts were exchanged and Staff will be reviewing the next step.

A Motion was made by Commissioner Thursbay, second by Commissioner McCroan to adjourn the
Workshop at 5:38 P.M.

Al
Approved this = day of %kw 2015.

7 James “Bo” Pattérson, Mayor Date
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Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk Date




